TOWN OF LAKE PARK
SPECIAL EVENTS DEPARTMENT
REQUEST FOR QUOTES 106-2025
RED, WHITE & BLUE SUNSET CELEBRATION
FIREWORKS DISPLAY

The Town of Lake Park is seeking a qualified and experienced vendor to produce a fireworks display
for our Red, White and Blue Sunset Celebration on Friday, June 27, 2025 in Kelsey Park.

The Town is celebrating Independence Day and is looking for a company to produce a fireworks
display for a minimum duration of twenty-five (25) minutes with shells that range from one inch (1)
to ten inches (10”) in size. All replies shall include pricing for the fireworks display to be launched
using a platform (barge) from the Intracoastal Waterway located on the east side of the park.

The total budget for this project is not to exceed $34,000.00. The displays shall be turnkey operations
and meet all manufacturer warranty requirements.

The selected vendor shall provide all labor, materials, and other items necessary for the pyrotechnic
displays and the full cleanup of the entire area after the event. The selected vendor shall also provide
certified pyro technicians and supervisors who are thoroughly familiar with the type of displays
involved and the materials and technics specified.

Upon arrival at the designated location for the fireworks display, all materials shall be checked to
ensure that no damage occurred during shipping and handling. Materials shall be stored in such a
manner to ensure proper safety, ventilation and drainage; to prevent an unsightly appearance; and to
protect against damage, weather, vandalism and theft.

Award of contract will be based on the lowest responsive reply.

Quotes must be clearly marked “Red, White & Blue Sunset Celebration Fireworks Display” with the
Offeror’s name, and address listed, and be delivered to the Town Clerk’s Office at 535 Park Avenue,
Lake Park, Florida 33403 or emailed to townclerk@lakeparkflorida.gov. The deadline for submission
of quotes is Friday, February 14, 2025 at 2:00 PM. Late quotes or quotes delivered to any other office
other than the Town Clerk’s Office will not be accepted and will be returned to sender.

The Town of Lake Park is exempt from Federal and State Taxes for tangible personal property tax.

The Town of Lake Park reserves the right to accept or reject any or all quotes, in whole or in part, with
or without cause, to waive any irregularities and/or technicalities, and to award the resultant contract
on such coverage and terms it deems will best serve the interest of the Town. All proposed quotes
shall be guaranteed firm for 90 calendar days from Friday, February 14, 2025.

All Offerors are advised that the Town has not authorized the use of the Town seal by individuals or
entities responding to Town requests for quotes and that any such use by unauthorized persons or
entities constitutes a second-degree misdemeanor pursuant to Section 165.043, Florida Statutes.

Vivian Mendez, MMC

Town Clerk
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